
Len Lothian allow you to do
it yourself!

Edinburgh Self Storage Facilities

Len Lothian have three self storage facilities in Edinburgh.
These can be located easily with two of the self storage
facilities based in the Sighthill area (Sighthill and Calder
Road) as well as their main storage centre which is situated
in Granton. They offer rooms, lockers and containers to suit
all size requirements in each of the locations so all you need
to do is decide which location best suits your needs.

The Granton storage facility is the largest with 900 secure
self storage containers available on-site. This location also
offers ‘Value’ units to customers on a tighter budget.

The self storage units and warehousing are priced by the day
to give you the most cost-effective and flexible solution
possible. They will even match any like for like competitor
self storage quotes.

Self Storage Units in Edinburgh

The Edinburgh based self-storage units all have covered access
to ensure that you can store and collect your items whenever
you want and whatever the weather!

You can even view our storage facilities prior to renting
space with Len Lothian. Just contact their advisers before you
visit and they will make sure someone is available to give you
the guided tour.

Feel free to call Len Lothian today for a no obligation chat
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about your storage requirements. Their knowledgeable team will
provide you with storage quotes for their lockers, containers
and rooms; they can even book our man with a van service to
help you with your removals. If you’re currently too busy to
call,  why  not  book  a  callback  with  them.  They  will  then
contact you at the time you choose.

Call their trained storage experts in Edinburgh now on 0333
355 7904 for their latest prices and special offers.


